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KINDY FARM EXCURSION
This week Kindergarten students visited the Camden
Environmental Educational Centre.

All students had fun herding some sheep, learning about chickens, how to crack eggs and making
scrambled eggs. They also learned about lemons and how to make their own lemonade. Finally,
they went on a tractor ride and ended off the day with a milkshake!
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As some of the students said, "It was the best day ever!"
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